

Looking back on this unusual year, constant interruptions have plagued our plans ~ cancelled trips, physical pain, worry for friends trapped in locked-down countries unable to meet basic needs, and uncertainty if the virus will ever allow 'normalcy' again. Thankfully, throughout my life God surrounded me with people who helped me form a biblical worldview; one that sees all of life in terms of His sovereignty. So, instead of fear I have been challenged to look for His hand and His blessings in the midst of what seems to be continual trouble and disappointment. I am so, so thankful that I was taught as a child "the Holy Scriptures which are able to make you wise for salvation through faith in Christ Jesus." 2 Timothy 3:15

THE MASTERS OF THEOLOGICAL STUDIES, TEACHER EDUCATION DEGREE

Courses for our online degree continue to be developed at a slow, but steady pace. Two new editors (Jerry & Carly) have replaced Macey, as her husband and she have been blessed with their first baby. An overview of degree requirements and where we are in the process of writing the curriculum follows. You might wish to print this and use it as a prayer reminder. It is by far the most urgent responsibility for our team to complete so that our ministry can accomplish its goal around the world:

To encourage and facilitate the creation of God-centered day and home schools and equip teachers for these schools.

Good News: The "<u>PS78Teachers Administrative Support Project</u>" has been approved by MTW effective November 5! This project will provide much needed administrative and technological capabilities and support for all aspects of the Degree Program. The Team welcomes designated financial donations beginning this month.

PHYSICAL PAIN

The physical pain of a torn meniscus in my right knee and surgery last Thanksgiving to repair it was followed by another tear a month later. After months of trying various treatments, I was still unable to walk without pain. Even had the pandemic not restricted international travel, my knee injury would have prohibited taking teaching trips. Thankfully I was able to have a total knee replacement in September by a superb surgeon in Orlando who walked me out of the surgery center four hours later! I am doing well walking and driving, but I am unable to sleep well due to knee discomfort. Please pray for rapid relief, as I am truly unable to think or write clearly during the day due to lack of sleep.

WORLDVIEW MATTERS

I am more convinced and more passionate than ever that we as believers need to be committed to doing all that we can to raise all Covenant children to know, love, and hold fast to the absolute truths of Scripture. A concerted effort must be mounted to actively equip parents, pastors, and educators so they are able to recognize and counter "the kingdom of this world's" curriculum being taught in most schools and universities around the world. Believers must promote God-centered home and day schools where the truth of God's Word and his kingdom shape the curriculum.

I would like to stand on a mountain and scream to the world:

"WAKE UP!"



ON FACEBOOK, SEARCH: "CORNERSTONE PRESBYTERIAN HIGH SCHOOL VIDEO" TO SEE THE SCHOOL'S UPDATED LOOK * BUILT IN BELIZE BY MANY OF YOU!

(SCHOOL YEAR 2020-2021 WELCOME)



May God enable all of us to "Give Thanks with a Grateful Heart" for his mercy and care in all circumstances.

I thank God for you, your encouragement and your support!

In Christ, Carla



Support Account (#16848) Project Account (#P-0386)

www.mtw.org Mission to the World P.O. Box 744165 Atlanta, GA 30374-4165



PS78Teachers.org c.stevens@PS78Teachers.org

NOTE: NEW
MAILING
ADDRESS